
 

 

 

Friday 17th May 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Crowning of Mary 
As you are aware, this is the month of Mary and in school we will be having our ‘Crowning of Our 

Lady’ assembly on Tuesday 21st May 2019. To mark this special occasion, we are asking children in 

school to bring in a flower/bunch of flowers to lead in a procession to the statue of Our Lady.  

Pentecost Party 
 
 

 
 
I am also delighted to inform you that on Monday 10th June 2019, due to the huge success of 
last year’s event, we will be celebrating the feast of Pentecost in school. Throughout the day, 
your child will take part in many different fun and creative activities within the different classes 
in school. I am sure you agree this is a very important time, as Pentecost is the festival where we 
celebrate and honour the gift of The Holy Spirit in our lives and celebrate the birth of The 
Church. 
 
We are asking children to come to school on this day wearing a red item of clothing as this 
represents the liturgical colour for this special time of year and the ‘power and fire of the Spirit’.  
Also we are asking each year group to bring in an item of food to contribute towards our party 
which will take place in the afternoon. Please see the guide below. Please be aware that this is 
the first Monday back after the half term break. 
 

Year Group Food item 

Year 1 biscuits 

Year 2 crisps/popcorn 

Year 3 cake 

Year 4 fruit 

Year 5 sweets 

Year 6 juice 

 
Following Easter, the children have continued with their dedicated hard work in Religion and 
they are taking great pride in their work. I have no doubt that our Pentecost Party will be as 
successful as last year.  
 
 
Thank you for your on-going support,  
 
Mr Knight 

RE Lead  


